
RDH PROGRESS REPORT:  JUNE 6TH, 2013  

The project is progressing very well on all fronts.  Schedule, budget, quality, safety, and 
work environment are all very good – we’re very pleased so far.   I’ve attached a couple 
of photos.  They are currently replacing glass on the 43rd floor.  Next Tuesday evening 
the stage will lower to the 42nd floor. 

Kevin Ganzert 
Director of Construction Services;  
RDH Building Engineering Ltd. 

 

      

 


